AH Committee

From: Brook Starr <brook@mangotreerealty.com>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 3:50 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, HRS), Lihau'ula Workforce Housing Project (Olowalu)

Dear Committee Members,

Regarding your upcoming September 23, 2020 Committee meeting, | am in full support of the Lihau’ula Workforce
Housing project. We need more affordable housing for our island residents, and this project will provide expedited
affordable housing for owner-occupants in the West side community.

Respectfully,
Brook Starr
Maui resident, born and raised.



